
Erratum: 
 
From Ireneus Zuk, Past President and currently Treasurer of the CMFAA. 
 
Please note that the recent Fall Newsletter contained a mathematical error: 
 
The text under “Awards” states the following:  “We are also pleased to announce 
that in 2016 the CMFAA is offering a $500.00 award to each province to subsidize 
the travel costs of young musicians going to Nationals.” 
 

The note following states: “The Provinces do not apply for this money. $10,000.00 is 
sent automatically to the National Office, to be distributed to each Provincial Festival. 
This will be done in the Spring of 2016, so the Provincial office can count on it for their 
budgeting purposes.“ 

Of course, the sum to be transferred to the National Office is $ 5,000. We apologize 
for this error in the Newsletter. 

Best regards, 

 

Ireneus Zuk                    
Treasurer 

 
 
 


